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2018 WAA Joint Training Program 
 
Dear WAA Member Associations 

 

World Archery Asia Development Committee is organizing 2018 Joint Archery Training Program for the Asian archers. The Joint 

Training Program aims at enhancing the competition performance of Asian archers and developing the capacity for teaching and 

coaching of archery coaches as well.  

 

· Date: November 5~9, 2018 (5 days) (Arrival: Nov. 4 Departure: Nov. 10) 

· Venue: Dhaka, Bangladesh (Bangladesh Archery Training Center) 

· Program:  ① Archery Technical Training 

② Archery Shooting Skills Training 

③ Archery Scientific Subject Presentation 

④ Archery Match Management & Test Tournament 

⑤ Archery measurement in fitness 

⑥Other related shooting skills practice & Training 

· Instructor: Bangladesh head coach and other designated coaches  

· Participants: Maximum 6 people for each MA 

- Both archers and coaches are eligible to participate, but more than half of participants must be archers per one 

MA to follow the main goal of this program.  

· Accommodation and meals: WAA will support accommodation and 3 meals (max. 6) for the participants, 

(More than 6 people and attend, but extra participants and days need to be covered by the M.A or participants) 

· Registration: No later than October 20, 2018 to WAA office (asianarchery@sports.or.kr). 

· Visa support: If you need a visa support letter, please send the registration form and passport copies to Chairman of Training & 

Development Committee of Bangladesh Archery Federation, Md. Anisur Rahman Dipu (barchery@gmail.com) 

before October 20, 2018.  

· Condition: This program may be canceled depends on the least number of participants. 

In case of cancellation, WAA will inform it to each registered member association within 3 days of registration  

due date.  

 

WAA will do our best to make the training program valuable for all the participants with providing facilities and warm hospitality. 

Thank you for your concern and active participation.    

Best regards 

 

 

Sung-ho Um 

Secretary General 

World Archery Asia  


